
Notice of Public Hearing 

The Town Council of Burnsville, North Carolina, will conduct a Public Hearing to 
hear a presentation on the study of potential Water/Sewer System 
Development Fees that could be levied by the Town.  This hearing, the study 
and the presentation are in accordance with North Carolina General Statutes 
Chapter 162A, Article 8, System Development Fees. The firm of McGill 
Associates will present the study, the results of which may be viewed on the 
Town of Burnsville’s website. The Council may also take action to adopt the 
study and revise the Rate and Fee Schedule as published in the annual budget 
for the Town of Burnsville, pursuant to 162A-209. 

The website may be found at http://www.townofburnsville.org. 

DATE OF HEARING: February 7, 2019 

TIME: 6:00 p.m. 

LOCATION: Burnsville Town Hall 

 2 Town Square, Burnsville, NC  28714 

All Citizens will be given an opportunity to comment at the meeting. For more 
information please call the Town Clerk at 828/682-2420. 
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